

Presorted Standard U.S. Postage Paid Cresco, Iowa 52136 Permit #24

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Hello Friends,

Fall is in the air, winter is just around the corner and that means the VIP will soon go into "winter hibernation".

But, that doesn't mean the the "VIP Elves" won't be busy

ext newsletter

making plans for 2025. Our next newsletter will be in your mailbox in January and will be filled with new adventures.

Jodi, Katie, Jarry and I wish you all a Happy Halloween, Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year...now that is a lot of joy and happiness coming your way! So don't miss a chance to share the joy with others this holiday season.

Jarry and I thank you all for the friendship, smiles and the joy you have brought into our lives and we look forward to sharing 2025 with you all.

See you on the road... Ronda

